

## EUROPEAN COMMISSION DIRECTORATE GENERAL ECONOMIC AND FINANCIAL AFFAIRS Fiscal policy Sustainability of public finances

Panhellenic Association of Hospital Pharmacists
99 Michalakopoulou st.
115 27 Athens

Brussels, 27 August 2012

Dear Ms. Irene Tsikalaki, Dear Ms. Despoina Makridaki,

Thank you very much for your letter of 13 Jul 2012 informing us of the current status of hospital pharmacies in Greece.

We take note of the information you provide in the letter and which we find very useful. We will look carefully into the issues you raised and, more generally, into the policies being proposed during the series of meetings with the Greek government reviewing the policy progress vis-à-vis the Memorandum of Understanding with Greece.

Yours respectfully,

Giuseppe Carone